
 

REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

              

 
   

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Continue the appointment to July 7, 2020 and extend the application deadline to July 1, 
2020.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
In order to provide the opportunity for additional applicants, Council Member Betts suggests the 
Council continue this item and that the application deadline be extended to July 1, 2020; and 
that the Council provide further direction regarding future applicant eligibility with respect to 
application deadlines and the need to submit new applications with each opening of if prior 
application indicating interest is sufficient for the purposes of eligibility. 
 

EXHIBIT(S): 
None. 

DATE:  June 16, 2020 

TITLE: (Continued from May 19, 2020 and June 2, 2020) 
Appointment to the Planning Commission 

  

Prepared by: Jerryl Soriano, City Clerk 


